- U.S. Department of Justice

CRM-2546 Washington, D.C. 20530

2 1 APR 1981

Mr. Harold Weisberg
7627 0Old Receiver Road
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

This is in reference to your letter dated April 12, 1981. Please
return the originals of those letters identified as item 1959 to: E. Ross
Buckley, Chief, Freedom of Information/Privacy Act Unit, Criminal Division,
Department of Justice, Washington, D.C. 20530. Enclosed is a self-addressed
stamped envelope for your convenience.

We appreciate your having called this to our attention.

Sincerely,

E. ROSS BUCKLEY, Chief
Freedom of Information/Privacy Act Unit
Criminal Division



